

The Arthur Terry School

Registered Office: Kittoe Road, Sutton Coldfield, West Midlands, B74 4RZ Tel: (0121) 323 2221

enquiry@arthurterry.bham.sch.uk www.arthurterry.bham.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs S Kibble, BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH Deputy Headteacher: Mr N C Bowater, BSc (Hons), PGCE Deputy Headteacher: Mr P Carrick, BSc (Hons), QTS

Dear Parent/Carer,

I trust this email finds you well. We are always so grateful and indebted for the continued support of our wonderful school community. Your dedication to your child's education and the overall well-being of our school is truly commendable.

At The Arthur Terry School, we strive to provide a nurturing and enriching environment that empowers our students to reach their full potential. As part of our ongoing commitment to these values, we rely on the collective efforts of our school community to enhance the educational experience for all our students.

This brings me to an important matter: School Fund. School Fund plays a crucial role in supporting various initiatives that directly benefit our students, departments, and the overall learning environment. These funds help us maintain state-of-the-art facilities, provide additional resources for classroom activities, and support extracurricular programs that contribute to a well-rounded education.

We understand that families have different capacities to contribute, and every contribution, no matter the size, makes a significant impact. Your generosity will help us continue to offer an exceptional education and shape the future leaders of tomorrow.

To contribute to School Fund, please log onto you Parent Pay account where a payment can me made via there, or contact our school office at enquiry@arthurterry.bham.sch.uk for assistance. Your support is invaluable, and we appreciate any amount you can give.

If any parents are in the position to support school via a local business or project on a larger scale, then we would very much appreciate this and would welcome the opportunity to discuss this further with you. If this is the case, please email Mrs Lawton at nlawton@arthurterry.bham.sch.uk

Thank you for your continued partnership in creating a thriving learning community. Together, we can make a lasting impact on the educational journey of our students.

Nicky Lawton

Leadership Support Manager/PA to Headteacher

The Arthur Terry Learning Partnership, a charitable company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales, company number 07730920.

Registered office: The Arthur Terry School, Kittoe Road, Four Oaks, Sutton Coldfield, West Midlands, B74 4RZ

CEO Richard Gill, NPOH, NLE, FRSA







